
 

 

We can’t wait to celebrate some of our favorite books 2/28-3/4!  
Here’s a sneak peek at some of the fun coming our way… 
Monday: If You Give A Mouse A Cookie. We’ll be making mouse 
puppets and decorating cookies! 
Tuesday: Dragons Love Tacos. It’s Taco Tuesday and we’ll be 
building our own tacos! 
Wednesday: Mortimer.  We can’t wait to make our own 
instruments and have a musical parade! 
Thursday: The Little Mouse, The Red Ripe Strawberry, & The Big 
Hungry Bear. We don’t want to give too much away but pe 
prepared not to recognize us at pick-up time!  
Friday: Pete the Cat & the Cool Cat Boogie! We’re ending the week 
with a glow stick dance party! 

Books We Love Week! 

We have another exciting Stay 
Day planned in March! 

FIVE SENSES STAY DAY 

March 21st & 22nd 

Stay Days are $20.  Last month 
they filled up quickly so be sure 
to sign up early! Advance sign-
up is required.  There will be no 
sign ups on the day of Stay Day. 

Stay Day 

Letters: Identifying Qq, Rr, Ss & Tt 
Numbers: Counting & Identifying 
17, 18, 19, & 20 
Color:  Colors of the rainbow! 
Shape: Identifying the properties 
of a DIAMOND 
Concept: Rhyming Words 
March Themes: Books We Love! St. 
Patrick’s Day, Weather, and 
Springtime. 
Bible Verse: “He cares for you.”  
1 Peter 5:7 

What We’re Working  
On This Month 

Wear the colors of the rainbow on the 23rd & 26th! 
Be on the lookout for leprechauns at Lakewood Village on the 17th!   
They have been known to sneak into our classrooms and make a  
big mess!  If we’re lucky, the leprechauns will drop some their gold 
coins for us to find! Don’t forget to wear green! 



 



 

Planning is underway for our Spring Fundraiser, and we 
cannot wait for it!  This April we’ll be hosting our First 
Annual Lakewood Village Grand Prix!  That’s right!  Our Bike 
Playground will be transformed into a slick racetrack and 
our bikes will be souped up and ready to vroom around at 
lightning speed! Racers will be asked to seek out “sponsors” 
before Race Day and will proudly display their sponsors 
with special bibs on their backs on race day!  Medals will be 
handed out in the Winner’s Circle and special prizes will be 
awarded to top sponsorship earners!  More details will be 
coming home soon! 

Lakewood Village Grand Prix 

No School 
There will be no school on Monday, March 28th.  We will 
be closed for a Teacher In-Service Day. 
 

Looking Ahead: We will be closed for Spring Break  
April 15th-April 24th. 

Parent/Visitor Masks On 
Campus Update 

At this time our mask policy for visitors & 
parents on campus has not changed.  
Masks are required when you enter 
through our gate!  We are continuing to 
closely monitor the CDC’s and the City of 
Long Beach’s policies and currently there 
are no updates for child-care centers.   
 
Please remember that we are asking you 
to wear a mask PROPERLY for about 5 
minutes a day to protected 115 
preschoolers who cannot be vaccinated. 
Your cooperation is expected & disregard 
for this policy will not be tolerated. 

Registration for the 2022-2023 
school year is going strong!  If 
you are planning on returning next 
school year, please don’t wait on 
getting your packets turned in!  
Some classes are already full! 

Do you know someone who is 
looking for a preschool?  Refer a 
friend this month and we’ll take 
$50 off your 22-23 first month’s 
tuition! 

Refer A Friend 


